
Invitation to the 21st Winter Cup Race 

 

Dear fellow tether enthusiast,  

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to join us at the Nõmme racetrack, in 
Tallinn, Estonia for the 21st December tether car race.  

Race agenda:  

FRIDAY, 3 December 2021  

Arrival of participants 

19.00 Operetta evening – The Count of Luxembourg by Franz Lehár 

Tickets: piletimaailm.com  opera.ee 

SATURDAY, 4 December 2021 

  9.30  1st heat in classes 5, 1, 2, 3, 4, 3b and Junior 

12.30  Lunch  

13.00  2nd heat in classes 5, 1, 2, 3, 4, 3b and Junior 

- Please note that due to winter conditions no training is possible.  

- We have to follow all the rules and regulations set by the Estonian Government 
to guarantee safety in this time of Covid-19 pandemic. 

 

For hotel reservations and for further information please contact Race Organizers: 

Lembit Vaher  

Phone: +372 5014193 

Email: lembit@lukukoda.ee  

Tõnu Sepp 

Phone: +372 5014208 

Email: tonu@ithal.ee 


